It is Halloween time! There are a number of great events planned throughout the week!
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1. First day of new SPARK options for students, this round is: badminton, gqggg;;"?,?fg‘f
B 5
ping-pong, CyberTitian, Entrepreneurship, Gingerbread House %\&?{&

Making, Embroidery (there is a fee for this choice) Creative
Writing/Puzzles. N
2. Last home game of the season for Middle School Soccer

Tuesday

1. Haunted High 6:30 to 8:30, tickets are $10, enter at the gym doors.
2. Any family members who want to lend a hand with haunted high please contact the school. We need

individuals to help with makeup and decorating.

1. Hallowe’en carnival 4-6, children 12 and under. $2 for 5 tickets, bake
sale on site
2. Halloween Dance 7-10 PM, any family member wishing to chaperone,

please contact the school.

Thursday

1. Halloween activities held in the afternoon; students are welcome to come dressed up after lunch.
Students will have the option to participate in activities such as pumpkin carving, Halloween short
films, costume volleyball, Halloween bingo, Halloween crafts and Halloween carnival games. If you
want to come and join your child for the afternoon, stop by the school.

1. Looks like a quiet day of eating candy and recovering from
Halloween (November already!)

November 4 - Report cards go home for Grades 9-12

November 6 — Take a child to workday for Grade 9

November 8 - No school for students. In the morning teachers

will be working on professional learning to support our school goal of Social Emotional Learning. The
afternoon will be for parent teacher meeting for report cards, this will be for grades 9-12; however, 6-8
parents are welcome to come and learn about the current progress of their child.

November 7 - Remembrance Day Ceremony, starting at 1:15, everyone is welcome to come and join us, there
will be coffee/tea/light snacks.



Guidance News

| hope everyone is having a great start to the 2019/20 school year. | wanted to share some information
regarding scholarship opportunities:

The Anglophone West School District has a list of scholarships compiled that can be a useful starting point
when looking for scholarship opportunities. This document can be found at

http://webl.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/scholarships/Pages/default.aspx

The following websites provide additional scholarship information:

www.canlearn.ca; www.studentawards.com; www.scholarshipscanada.com; www.studentaid.gnb.ca;
https://ScholarTree.ca




